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Hi,  I have been boating with my family for 20+ years in the Newberg Pool.  With the 

new rules we can't even tow a tube because of the weight of our boat.  I am in favor 

of planned zones for wake surfing, Wakeboarding and tubing.  I believe everyone 

should have an opportunity to enjoy the river. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Greg Block 


